
 

 

Linden Town Board Regular Monthly Meeting Minutes June 30, 2015@ Town Hall meeting room 
 
Roll Call: Board Members Present: Wade Bennett, Byron Fugate, Clerk/Treasurer Janet Heide 
                Board Member Absent: William Stumph 
 
Town of Linden Board meeting is called to order by Board President Wade Bennett at 7pm  
 
Town Street Superintendent Earl Heide presented street paving quotes from Milestone Construction on 
East Walnut Street from Meridian Street to US 231 in the amount of $24,755.00 paying from MVH fund; 
and West Harrison Street to Hardy Street for $36,450.00 paying from Water Fund. Board Member Byron 
Fugate made a motion to accept Milestone Construction quotes, Board President Wade Bennett 2nd 
motion; Town Board President Wade Bennett called for a vote, motion carries 
 
Mrs Hunter West Walnut Street asked what board could do about water running into garage, Board 
President Wade Bennett said he will contact County Drainage Tom Cummins 
 
Town Marshal James Heisel informed Town Board Members that his copier is broken, monitor is broken 
and needs an external drive to back up his camera information, Board agreed to purchase new copier, 
monitor and external drive. 
 
Town Marshal James Heisel informed Town Board Members of the Police office needing treated for 
bugs; Board Member Byron Fugate will get quotes  
 
Town Marshal James Heisel submitted monthly report, claim for Municipal Electronics and check for 
disposal of old confiscated items  
 
Utility Superintended Earl Heide submitted the 2014 CCR report 
 
Town Board Member Byron Fugate requested part time help pay be increased to $15.00; Board Agreed  
 
Town of Linden Clerk/Treasurer Janet Heide presented prior meeting minutes for Board approval. Town 
Board President Wade Bennett stated issue at Tammy Smith’s property was looked into Town Board 
Member Byron Fugate made a motion to approve meeting minutes, Town Board Member Wade 
Bennett 2nd motion; Town Board President Wade Bennett called for a vote, motion carries 
 
Town of Linden Clerk/Treasurer Janet Heide presented voucher register for Board approval. Board 
Members reviewed claim voucher register. Town Board Member Byron Fugate made a motion to 
approve claim submitted by Town Marshal James Heisel, D&D claim for dumpster day and voucher 
register; Town Board Member Wade Bennett 2nd motion; Town Board President Wade Bennett called 
for a vote, motion carries 
 
Town Board Meeting adjourned 8:10pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

Linden Town Board Members action: 

 

Board Member Name    Yea                     Nay 

 

 

Wade Bennett 

 

 

 

 

Byron Fugate 

 

 

 

William Stumph    -    Absent 

 

 

 

 

Attested by: 

 

 

 

Janet Heide, Clerk-Treasurer 
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